
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 12/2/2013 9:51:21 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Today 

No, I have not received a request to video webcast the hearing. If you want it video webcast, you should 
ask the ALJ asap. 

Terrie 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 9:50 AM 
To: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Today 

I assume no change in the broadcast decision for today? I noticed it's in the auditorium. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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